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Cricket 
The Sunday league side continue their season in the Kent Village Cricket League 
Division 2. Unfortunately they lost to Offham in their last weekend match but remain 
4th in the league. Their next scheduled home match is against Wingham on Sunday 
22nd June. 
 
The Saturday side played Teston at the weekend with a close game won by the 
opposition. Borden scored 135 for 9 in 40 overs but was beaten with Teston scoring 
136 within the required 40 overs.  
 
The cricket statistics & club information particularly for new interested players can 
be viewed at www.borden.play-cricket.com 
There is also a Facebook page at www.facebook.com/groups/bordencricketclub  
 
 
Football 
Borden Village Football club season is now complete with matches beginning again 
in the autumn. 
 
Full details of next season’s matches, once scheduled, will be found on the website: 
- https://www.bordenvillagefc.co.uk 
 
The Sports Association would like to take this opportunity to publicly thank Jackson 
Contractors for providing the finance to purchase new football goal nets for the 
forthcoming football season and a box of twelve cricket balls for the cricket section. 
Their generosity is much appreciated by both sections of the association. 
 
 
Pavilion 
The pavilion and sports field played host last Tuesday to Borden CofE Primary 
School’s summer sports day. The full facilities were provided which were greatly 
received. It is worthy of note that numerous complementary comments were made 
by staff and parents in relation to the pavilion amenities and quality of our sports 
field.  
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